( <) Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

May 20, 2015

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2015-0073
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (“Guelph Hydro”) Cost of Service Application for
electricity distribution to be effective January 1, 2016 — Correction of Evidence

Guelph Hydro has corrected an error on the Excel version of the Chapter 2 Filing Requirements
file, Appendix 2-P Cost Allocation.

The error occurred due to a link to the Cost Allocation file (Excel version).

The correction has been highlighted in yellow (please see tab App.2-P_Cost Allocation, cells:
D17 to D28, D48 to D59, E80 to E87, C104 to C111).

Exhibit 7 — Cost Allocation (in PDF version) reflects the correct cost allocation results; no
changes are necessary.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cristina Birceanu

Manager of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1

Telephone- (519) 837-4735

Mobile- 226-218-2150

Email- chirceanu@auelphhvdro.com
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